

TWINSBURG CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

11136 Ravenna Road • Twinsburg OH 44087-1022 Phone 330.486.2000 • Fax 330.425.7216

Kathryn M. Powers

Superintendent

Martin H. Aho

Treasurer

Chad C. Welker

Business Manager

Jennifer C. Farthing

Director of Curriculum

Tajuana Hunnicutt

Director of Pupil Services

Belinda McKinney

Director of Human Resources

Andrea C. Walker Director of Student Wellness April 26, 2021

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family:

Today, I reporting the following COVID-positive cases to Summit County Public Health officials:

- One (1) On-Campus 5th grade student;
- One (1) On-Campus 9th grade student; and
- One (1) On-Campus 11th grade student.

Attention parents of our 16-18 year old Twinsburg High School students: If you indicated an interest in your child receiving the Pfizer COVID-19 Vaccine during our COVID-19 Student Vaccination Clinics, you will receive your child's appointment in an email tomorrow. There will be several permission forms you will need to sign in order for your child to receive the vaccine on our campus. Please refer to tomorrow's email for more details.

In other news...Congratulations to our Treasurer Mr. Marty Aho, and to his staff for, once again, receiving an unmodified opinion...the best you can get...from Auditor of State Keith Faber for the FY20 Audit Report released on April 20, 2021! This audit illustrates the District's ongoing commitment to be responsible stewards of our community members' tax dollars. I am very grateful for all Mr. Aho and his staff do to keep our District's financial records in such fine order! Way to go, one and all!

Sincerely, Kathi Powers Superintendent

